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(970) 878-9465 Fax (970) 675-5211 


February 21, 2012 

Hon. Scott Gessler 

Colorado Secretary of State 

1700 Broadway, Suite 200 

Denver, CO 80290 


Dear Secretary Gessler, 

Please accept the following written comments in support of the proposed changes to 
Secretary of State Election Rule 43 regarding County Security Procedures. 

Our office appreciates the reasonable approach to security procedures and the efforts of 
you and your staff in drafting the revisions. 

I would suggest that a visual tutorial concerning the placement of seals per system type 
would be an added benefit to the counties to ensure that requirements are being 
interpreted consistently. 

Also, if alternative secured ballot delivery options (Rule 43.2.7) could be proposed to be 
approved by Secretary of State's office, that option would be appreciated for counties 
with limited staffing. 

Sincerely, 

'--~oZ~.. 
ancy R Amick 
io Blanco County Clerk 
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Rangely Branch Office: Deputy Clerk Shirley A. Sinclair - Jamie Thacker 



